
Dear colleagues, 

as mentioned in our earlier e-mail we are organizing a SPES one-day 
workshop to discuss 
 -Beta decay Physics and other opportunities to use non-re-accelerated 
beams at SPES- 

in Milano on April 20-21, 2015. 

For further information and to register to the event, please refer to 
the following web-page: 

https://agenda.infn.it/conferenceDisplay.py?confId=9083 

Best regards, 
Giovanna Benzoni 
Gianluca Colo' 

Milano, January 23rd  2015 
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